## Jessie Waldman

From: Sent: To: Subject:	lan@SeagullBB.com Thursday, July 6, 2023 9:37 PM Jessie Waldman Fwd: tents
Jessie -	
Could you please add this to the list of emails for the upcoming meeting?	
Thanks!	
- Ian. Seagull Inn Bed & Breakfast	
Begin forwarded message:	
From: ian@seagullbb.com  Date: July 3, 2023 at 4:08:20 PM PDT  To: Bill Zimmer <wzg@mcn.org>  Subject: Re: tents</wzg@mcn.org>	
Will do Bill.	
On another note - don't you find it ironic that the County is using A-frame signs in town to let people not to park on the 4th? A-frame signs, really????!	
- Ian. Seagu	ull Inn Bed & Breakfast
	On Jul 3, 2023, at 3:42 PM, Bill Zimmer <wzg@mcn.org> wrote:</wzg@mcn.org>
	Dear lan:
	We will not be present at the July 10 meeting.
	Please read the following message on our behalf:
	Mendocino is fundamentally a Historic Preservation District.
	Other than circus tents erected for the occasional week, there is no historical basis for semi-permanent tents in a historic preservation district.

Has Mendocino become a circus?

Further, the use of tents expands the number of meals restaurants serve—-and the amount of precious water they consume.

When we run out of water, who pays to replace it?

Finally, if the MHRB allows Tony Graham this 2-year extension it is establishing a precedent that will perpetuate itself.

Thank you,

Bill and Lynette Zimmer